Tuesday, August 9, 2022

BRIELLE PLANNING BOARD
TUESDAY, AUGUST 9, 2022

The Regular Meeting of the Brielle Planning Board was held on Tuesday, August 9%, 2022, at 7:00
p.m., in the Brielle Borough Hall, 601 Union Lane. After a moment of silent prayer and a Salute
to the Flag roll call was taken:

Present — Mayor Thomas Nicol, Councilman Frank Garruzzo, Corinne Trainor, Karen Brisben,
Jay Jones, Charlie Tice, Amber Fernicola

Absent — James Stenson, Chris Siano, Stephanie Frith

Also present were Mr. David Clark, Board Attorney, Mr. Alan Hilla, Board Engineer and Ms.
Denise Murphy, Recording Secretary. There were 20 people in the audience.

Ms. Trainor announced that due to electrical issues beyond the Planning Board’s control, the
meeting scheduled for this evening would be carried to September 13, 2022, 7:00 p.m. at Borough
Hall. Ms. Trainor then asked for a motion to adjourn. Mayor Thomas Nicol made the motion,
seconded by Jay Jones, and then unanimously approved by the Board, all ayes.

Ms. Trainor asked if there were any other business to bring before the Board. Hearing none, Ms.
Trainor asked for a motion to adjourn. Councilman Frank Garruzzo, seconded by Karen Brisben,
and then unanimously approved by the Board, all ayes. The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

Denise Murphy, Recording Secretary
Approved: September 13, 2022
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